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Attending: Trustees Jane Allen, Kate Bettencourt, Mark Gerath, Kristen von Campe, Dave 
Zeiler, and Library Director Vanessa Abraham.  

Absent: Nancy Wilder. 

Call to Order: 

Dave Zeiler, Chair, called the meeting to order at 8:30 am. 
 
Met jointly with the Finance Committee and Select Board to review the Town Manager’s 
proposed FY23 library budget. Trustee Mark Gerath gave an overview of the budget and he and 
Vanessa answered questions from the members of the Select Board, Finance Committee, Town 
Manager, and the Town finance team. 
 
The library budget discussion ended at 8:55 am and Chair Dave Zeiler adjourned the meeting at 
that time. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Kate Bettencourt, Secretary 


